
A message from the Assistant Superintendent, Cherry Hill Public Schools. 



CHPS WEEKLY 
District News for the week ending March 8, 2019 

Women's History
Month
Today is International Women’s Day, part of Women’s 
History Month for the Month of March. WE celebrate 
those around us who have made or are on the verge of 
making history! 

We’re now one week into March, and one week into 
Women’s History Month, which is being celebrated 
internationally and in our schools. Rosa International 
Middle School 6th and 7th grade students, for 
example, are broadcasting daily presentations on R-
TV, the school’s television news program, about 
women who have created world-changing inventions 
and discoveries. Other schools have put up showcase 
displays and bulletin boards, have integrated women's 
history into daily lessons, and will have guest speakers 
throughout the month. 

And WE don’t have to look far to find women and girls 
who have made or are making history – they are right 
here in the Cherry Hill Public Schools. Eleven girls at 
Cherry Hill High School West made history this year as 
one of South Jersey’s largest contingents of high 
school girl wrestlers since the sport was officially 
sanctioned for female students by the New Jersey 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Cherry Hill High School 

East Spring Musical 
Fiddler on the Roof 

March 8 & 9 @ 7:30 pm; March 

10 @ 2 pm 

Tickets $14 for adults; $12 for 

students, available at the box 

office before each show 

Community Forum 

Regarding Bond 

Referendum 

March 10 @ 1 pm 

Rosa Middle School Cafeteria 

Please RSVP 

SCHOOLS CLOSED 

March 15 

Teacher In-Service Day 

https://cherryhillsun.com/a-league-of-their-own-3ebe7de8b89a
https://cherryhillsun.com/a-league-of-their-own-3ebe7de8b89a
https://cherryhillsun.com/a-league-of-their-own-3ebe7de8b89a
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094baaaf2ea0fd0-bond


State Interscholastic Athletic Association (NJSIAA) in 
October. Cherry Hill High School East has a smaller 
group of girl wrestlers on their team, as well, with their 
number expected to grow. In another traditionally male-
dominated arena, six girls at Cherry Hill East last year 
formed the school’s first all-female VEX Robotics team, 
Y-Naught (now numbering 7 members, pictured above) 
who will be competing in their second World
Championship on April 24, having won the State
Design Award for the second year in a row. All of these 
young women have already shown they can blaze a
trail in traditionally “male” environments. We’re excited
to see what they’ll do in the future, likely making their
mark on history with even bigger accomplishments!

For news about the latest accomplishments of our 
students, be sure to check our social media 
platforms, Facebook, Twitter, Instagram.and the 
District web site. For events of interest in the large 
Cherry HIll community, check our Community Bulletin 
Board Keep up to date with District and school events 
by downloading our free District app from the App 
Store or Google Play – then customize it to feed your 
school’s information, in addition to District information, 
directly to you. Have a question for us that’s also of 
interest to the larger community? Submit it via our 
Quick Question portal for a publicly posted answer! 

Cherry Hill High School East presents the final three 
shows of Fiddler on the Roof tonight and tomorrow, 
March 9, at 7:30 pm, and on Sunday, March 10 at 2 
pm – Director Tom Weaver's last show before he 
retires at the end of this school year. Tickets are 
available at the box office before each show, $14 for 
adults and $12 for students. 

Don’t forget to “spring forward” by turning your clocks 
ahead by one hour for Daylight Savings Time overnight 
on Saturday!  

Board of Education 

Special Action/Work 

Session 

March 19 @ 7 pm 

Malberg Adminstration Building 

45 Ranoldo Terrace 

REPLACES 3/12 WORK 

SESSION 

Cherry Hill High School 

West Spring Musical 

Chicago - High School Edition 

March 22, 23, 29 & 30 @ 7 pm 

March 24 & 30 @ 2 pm 

Tickets available online 

Board of Education Action 

Meeting 

March 26 @ 7 pm 

Malberg Adminstration Building 

45 Ranoldo Terrace 

https://www.facebook.com/Cherry-Hill-Public-Schools-480412008679663/?epa=SEARCH_BOX
https://twitter.com/ChpsTweets
https://www.instagram.com/chpsinsta/
https://www.chclc.org/
https://www3.eboard.com/eboard/servlet/BoardServlet?ACTION=BOARD_SHOW&SITE_NAME=cherryhill&BOARD_NAME=CHCommunityBB&SESSION_ID=30f6133ze9l424794
https://www3.eboard.com/eboard/servlet/BoardServlet?ACTION=BOARD_SHOW&SITE_NAME=cherryhill&BOARD_NAME=CHCommunityBB&SESSION_ID=30f6133ze9l424794
https://www.chclc.org/community/quick-question
https://www.showtix4u.com/events/846


Enjoy the weekend! 

Justin Smith 

Justin Smith 

Assistant Superintendent, Cherry Hill Public Schools 
 

Registration for 2019-
2020 SACC Opens 
March 20 

Registration for the 2019-
2020 school year's School-
Age Child Care (SACC) 
program will open on March 
20, 2019. Registration will 
be available on 
www.chclc.org 

SACC is available at all K-5 
schools, with Before Care 
from 7-8:45 am and After 
Care from 3:30-6 pm, 
Monday through Friday 
when school is in session. 
SACC offers a variety of age-
appropriate activities for all 
participating students. 

The registration deadline is 
July 1, 2019. Space is 
guaranteed for those 
families in good financial 

Board of Education 
Seeks Survey Input, 
Volunteers to Serve 
on Bond Ad Hoc 
Committee 

The Cherry Hill Board of 
Education is seeking 
community members' 
feedback, constructive 
criticism and 
recommendations for the 
Bond moving forward. 

Please take 5-10 minutes by 
March 27 to anonymously 
respond to the survey 
appropriate to you as a 
CHPS parent or as a 
community member without 
children in the Cherry Hill 

Enrollment for 

Summer 

Enrichment Camp 

Program Now 

Open

Enrollment is now open for 

the CHPS Summer 

Enrichment Camp Program, 

which will run from June 24 

through August 15, 2019 
(closed July 4) for children 

who will enter grades 1 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/596JNBT?fbclid=IwAR1TMXjwzrOmeEi8hCx9MitWOxzyZEJUD4SOc4ViaNeYdN9erNeqKW69zKo
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5DWQLYS
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5DWQLYS


standing. The completed 
registration packet, along 
with a $30 Registration Fee 
is payable at Registration. 
September tuition is due  
by August 1, 2019.  

For additional SACC 
information, please call 
(856) 429-6564 and press 4. 

Public Schools. Your 
responses will be openly and 
thoughtfully considered in 
the weeks ahead. 

The Board also seeks Cherry 
Hill residents to volunteer to 
serve on the Bond Ad Hoc 
Committee. Interested 
community members are 
asked to review 
the Committee Charter. After 
reviewing the charter, please 
send an email of interest to 
Assistant Superintendent 
Business/Board Secretary 
Lynn Shugars at 
mailto:lshugars@chclc.org 

  

  

through 6 in September 

2019. 

Please note: the camp is 

not open on Fridays, as the 
school district is closed on 

Fridays during the summer. 

Non-resident employees of 

the Cherry Hill Board of 

Education may enroll their 
children in the camp.  

Deadline to enroll is March 

29, 2019. Camp 

Information 

Flyer, Registration/Deposit 

form, the “Important 
Registration Information” 

pages, the camp shirt form, 

the behavior management 

policy, and the appropriate 

payment form are available 

for downloading from the 

District web site, or contact 

the STEP Office for forms 
and assistance. Telephone: 

856-429-6564 ext. 2. 

Fax: 856-429-8246. E-mail: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5DWQLYS
https://www.chclc.org/uploaded/Cherry_Hill_Public_Schools_Bond_Ad_Hoc_Committee_Charter.pdf
mailto:lshugars@chclc.org
https://www.chclc.org/departments/school-age-child-care/summer-enrichment-camp


EKlitz@chclc.org 

NGauntt@chclc.org 
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